
 

 
 
 

Report from the Accrediting Commission 
February 2, 2023 

  
This report summarizes an action taken by the Distance Education Accrediting Commission in 
accordance with its procedure for Notification and Information Sharing (Section XV.E and F), Part 
II Processes and Procedures, DEAC Accreditation Handbook. The Commission met on January 20, 
2023 and took action to direct the following institution to show cause as to why its accreditation 
should not be withdrawn. 
 
Aspen University  
Dr. Cheri St. Arnauld, President       Founded 1987 
4615 East Elwood St. Suite 100   
Phoenix, AZ 85040 
 
Information about the reasons for the Commission’s decisions and the pertinent standards can 
be found at this link: https://www.deac.org/UploadedDocuments/Public-
Notices/020123_au_sco_summary.pdf. 
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